
 

 

Term 4 Week 7             Relieving  Principal:  Courtenay Ciric  

TUMBULGUM PUBLIC SCHOOL 

11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490          Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     
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The Great Book Swap for Indigenous Literacy 

Foundation and Dress Up Day 

A friendly reminder that this Friday 19 November, 

students are to bring in books to trade and a gold 

coin donation. Students are encouraged to dress up 

as their favourite book character and will participate 

in a variety of fun activities.  

P&C and 150th organisation meeting  

The next P&C will be held via zoom at 2pm on 

Wednesday 8 December. The 150th organisation 

committee will also meet on the same day at 6pm via 

zoom. Links will be emailed to parents on the day. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Attached to this newsletter is a book club brochure. 

We don’t accept cash orders, please use the ‘Loop’ 

app or website. The instructions are on page 31 of 

the brochure. Orders must be in by Friday 26 

November.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 4 2021 

Week 7 Friday 19 November– 

Kindergarten Transition and 

Great Book Swap and Dress 

Up Day 

Week 8 Monday 22 November– NRL 

Inspire program K-6 

Tuesday 23 November– 

Kingscliff High School 

Transition and Murwillumbah 

High School Transition   

Wednesday 24 November– 

Murwillumbah High School 

Transition  

Thursday 25 November– 4/5/6 

Beach excursion 

Friday 26 November– 

Kindergarten Transition 

Week 9  Friday 3 December– Last 

Kindergarten Transition 

Week 10 Wednesday 8 December– 

9.30am Presentation Day 

Virtual Assembly 

2pm– P&C meeting 

6pm– 150th meeting  

Week 11 Thursday 16 December– Last 

day for students  

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

Courtenay Ciric  

Relieving Principal  

Calling all 2022 enrolments 

If you know of anyone looking 

to enrol at our beautiful school, 

please ask them to contact us 

on 0266766237 to organise an 

appointment and to fill out an 

enrolment form. We welcome 

enrolments in every grade. 

mailto:tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


Today we came together as a school, with surf life savers from Cudgen to teach us about 

saving lives in the water. First, we watched some videos about what surf life saving is, rescues 

and the importance of flags at the beach. We learnt about the signs we may see at the beach 

and signals that life savers and we can use if the surf is not safe.  

Next, we went into two groups and went for a scavenger hunt, looking for toy animals to save.  

The life savers demonstrated how they save someone using a safety tube. Then we learnt how 

to throw ropes to rescue people who were drowning and how to pull them towards us. We 

also learnt how to tie, throw and use a safety tube. We had lots of photos taken, a film made 

and we received slap bands.  

4/5/6 can’t wait for our beach visit next week! 

By Tatum and Cohan 


